THAVATHIRU SANTHALINGA ADIKALAR ARTS SCIENCE TAMIL COLLEGE

PERUR, COIMBATORE-10.
2021-2022

Minutes of the Meeting

The meeting of the Feedback Committee was held on March 28, 2022 at 11:30 am. The

agenda of the meeting was to discuss the feedback responses provided by the students. The hard

copy of analyzed feedback responses duly signed by Coordinator Feedback Committee and principal

of the college were given to all faculty members. The Principal congratulated all the teachers for

getting good feedback and also suggested that those who got less feedback may look into that. It

was ensured that each faculty member received the hard copy of their feedback responses. Ms.G.

Shanmugapriya informed that these feedbacks have already been uploaded on the college website.

All were satisfied with the working of feedback committee. Meeting ended at around 12 noon with

vote of thanks.

Following members attended the meeting:

1.

2.

10.

11.

12,

13,

14,

Dr.S. Sethurajan

Dr.K. Pitchaimuthu
Dr.K. Thirunavukarasu
Dr.R. Perumal

Dr.S. Abirami

Mr.J. Karunanithi
Dr.M. Jeyaprakasam
Dr.S. Senthil vadivel
Dr.M. Manjurani
Dr.M. Gokila

Mr.S. Alagarsamy
Mr.K. Muralitharan
Ms.G. Shanmugapriya

Ms.S. Vasuki

Principal
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PERUR, COIMBATORE-10.
2020-2021

Minutes of the Meeting

THAVATHIRU SANTHALINGA ADIKALAR ARTS SCIENCE TAMIL COLLEGE

The meeting of the Feedback Committee was held on july 30, 2021 at 11:30 am. The agenda

of the meeting was to discuss the feedback responses provided by the students. The hard copy of

analyzed feedback responses duly signed by Coordinator Feedback Committee and principal of the

college were given to all faculty members. The Principal congratulated all the teachers for getting

good feedback and also suggested that those who got less feedback may look into that. It was

ensured that each faculty member received the hard copy of their feedback responses Ms.G.

Shanmugapriya informed that these feedbacks have already been uploaded on the college website.

All were satisfied with the working of feedback committee. Meeting ended at around 12 noon with

vote of thanks.

Following members attended the meeting:

1.

10.

11.

12.

13,

14,

Dr.S. Sethurajan
Dr.K. Pitchaimuthu
Dr.K. Thirunavukarasu
Dr.P.K. Santhakumar
Dr.R. Perumal

Dr.S. Abirami

Mr.J. Karunanithi
Dr.M. Jeyaprakasam
Dr.S. Senthil vadivel
Dr.M. Manj.urani
Dr.M. Gokila

Mr.S. Alagarsamy
Mr.K. Muralitharan

Ms.G. Shanmugapriya

Principal
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